AUAP CWU NEWSLETTER

Arrival & Orientation ~ September 13 - 22, 2023
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Classes: Welcome to CWU!

(@1 [o[1T-T- N | i TN eT=Yo[[aTalIaTe NI W:\U/:\H[-W Students arrived on September 13th and were met by their IPAs
designed to help students be and AUAP staff in Seattle. After a two hour bus ride to Ellensburg,
successful in American style students were warmly greeted by their residence hall staff. After
classrooms. Students are taught checking into their rooms, everyone enjoyed a campus tour and
useful classroom phrases and how to met with CWU staff who helped get their CWU email accounts

share their opinions actively. Topics  [KelleRWIIIS gV el

covered during Orientation Week:
Greetings It was a busy first week for students as they had many

Classroom English & Participation orientation sessions to learn about safety, campus resources,
Money policies, how to get involved in CWU activities and AUAP
Introductions &lnvitations programs, and how to live successfully in the US and with
A LR Y Ve el s A Amnerican roommates. There were also plenty of "Mixer" events
Food &Ordering where students were able to meet and talk with many CWU
students, AUAP staff, and get to know each other better.

Directions and Exploring Ellensburg
Regular AUAP classes began on

September 2lst. The first weekend allowed everyone a chance to get outside,

meet new American friends, participate in lots of events, and
ILCE e Bl elelydleliclelipCRRRRVIEIN oxplore downtown Ellensburg and the CWU campus a bit more.
Class Experience also began Students had fun shopping and trying new foods at locall
attending CWU regular classes. restaurants during tours of Ellensburg.

“I learned how important greetings

are in a country where people Orientation week ended with an AUAP Welcome party where
communicate more than in Japan. ) ,
staff and students got to know each other a bit better by playing

“ learned a lot about the games and sharing snacks together.
community | will be living in.”
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AUAP students arrived on campus at the same time as CWU
freshmen students and were able to participate in Wildcat
Welcome events. Campus was busy with many opportunities
for all students to learn how to get involved at CWU and meet
new friends. A special resource fair and luncheon was held for
all CWU international students, which gave the AUAP students a
chance to interact with students from around the globe.

Students participated in Wildcat Welcome events including a
glow in the dark dance party, a Drag Show, games and sports
In the Rec Center, and hall welcome activities.

On Monday, students and their roommates joined the AUAP
Roommate Mixer. Lots of fun was had as students got to know
their roommates a bit better by playing games and chatting
over snacks.

Volunteering

Students also had a chance to
participate in some volunteer
activities. AUAP is part of the Equity
and Service Council and
participated in a "Block Party”
where students go the chance to
teach their American counterparts
about Japanese culture.
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